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Townsend, Erle

From: Brent Quirrion <whatmoney63@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 8:43 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: 127-A

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I'm totally opposed to the whole electric vehicle plan here in maine.  Maybe it's different in California? Batteries in our 

cold climate? Is the electric grid even  capable of supporting all that charging? Not to mention our electric power bills. 

Electric cars wear out tires much faster. The risks in a crash, from not only fire but the extra weight,  adding to traffic 

safety problems.  

This sounds alot like another problem of too much regulation. How are us poor people suppose to find money for new 

electric vehicles and to replace Batteries.  
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